City of Boise

Memo

To: Planning and Development Services

From: Peter McCullough, Solid Waste Coordinator, Public Works Department

Date: 12/30/11

Re: CUP11-00103

Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project and has the following comments. Please contact me with any questions at 384-3906.

- The location of the enclosure appears to meet City of Boise requirements. Please ensure the size of the enclosure meets specifications for the type and quantity of solid waste/recycling containers desired.
- 2. Please review all the requirements detailed in the link below and ensure the proposed enclosure will be in compliance prior to final plan submittal.

The following link will provide information regarding City of Boise trash enclosure design, location, and submittal requirements:

http://curbit.cityofboise.org/Trash/Commercial/Commercial Trash Home/page51871.aspx